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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter D with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We spent the week 

learning about dinosaurs through books, 

songs, and videos. We made dinosaur eggs 

and fossils with Play-Doh, did shadow 

matching, puzzles, ten frame counting, 

coloring, and wrote in our journals about our 

favorite dinosaur and what would happen if 

we brought it to school. We talked about 

Groundhog Day and watched the live video 

about Punxsutawney Phil and made a cute 

puppet. We also had fun celebrating the 100th 

Day of School painting 100 dots, writing in 

our journals, and finding 100 Hershey Kisses 

(and eating a few too). In Religion we talked 

about how Jesus wants us to follow him.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Feb. 13 – Pre-K Valentine Party                                              

Feb. 14 – Noon Dismissal                                 

Feb. 17 – No School-Presidents Day               

Feb. 22 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run        

March 15 – Sham-ROCK Dinner and Auction                      

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, Feb. 11th.   

 

Next week we will be working on the letter R 

and celebrating Valentine’s Day and 

friendship. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Tinley                                          

Tuesday – Kayden’s Birthday (February 3rd)                                               

Wednesday – Brooks                             

Thursday – Valentine Party                                    

Friday – Mrs. Steckler 

 

 
 Notes: 

Thank you for donating food items for the food pantry during CSW. As a school we collected 1,229 

items-WOW! Your generosity will bless our community greatly! The winners were: 3rd place-4th 

grade with 206 items, 2nd place-8th grade with 268 items, 1st place-7th grade with 303 items. 

Our Valentine Party will be on Thursday, February 13th at 9:00 am. We have everything we need 

for the party. Thank you! The littles are welcome to bring valentines for the class. We have 14 

students. Please let me know if you would like to join us. Reminder, as in the past, St. Mary’s will 

not be accepting any deliveries for students on Valentine’s Day. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

February 7, 2025 
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